MARCH 2012  

Jetts Netball Club 

HIGH FIVE NETBALL TOURNAMENT – SUNDAY, 18 MARCH 2012

We wanted to let you all know that we will be having an inter-club High Five Tournament on Sunday, 18 March 2012 at County Upper.  The fun will start at 11.00 and finish around 1.00.  We are hopeful that the event will be held on the outside courts, but it will depend on the weather.
If any of our younger players want to compete in this tournament please confirm at the registration desk ASAP.  All entrants will be asked to pay a £1 registration fee.   Players will be allocated to a team and will be managed throughout the morning by one of our volunteer managers!   
You can be assured that all players will get lots of High Five netball during the morning – so if you want to join us please let the registration desk now!  All Jetts’ girls invited to join.
SPORTS RELIEF – SUNDAY, 25 MARCH 2012 

A team from Jetts NC will be joining the run on Sunday, 25 March 2012 – 11.30 at Bury Leisure Centre.  If you would like to join us, please do and register on line NOW.  If you can’t join us but would like to support us, and the charity, please do.… collecting buckets are available at all club sessions now, and they will be available on the 18 March at the High Five Tournament.  Your support will be very much appreciated  

BACK TO NETBALL 

Please note that our B2N sessions are held on Sunday mornings and they have been extended to 90 mins.  9.30 – 11.00.  Interested… know someone who is?  Let them know.  Also, Jordan is looking at organising a tournament for B2N.
WEST SUFFOLK NETBALL LEAGUE – SUMMER
Jetts will be entering six teams this season into the summer league – three senior teams and three junior teams.  Players have already been approached and will be competing as from Mid April 2012.  If you have not been selected we are sure that you will get your chance, if not this season, perhaps next!
EASTER HOLIDAYS 

As many of the schools break up for Easter on the 30 March – please note:
· Training is on Saturday, 31 March 2012

· No training – Saturday, 7 April  and Saturday, 14 April 2012

· No training  - Wednesday, 4 April and Wednesday, 11 April 2012

WHAT’S HAPPENING?

We thought you would like to know that Suzanne has been supporting as Assistance Coach both the Development and Satellite Suffolk squads, as well as providing assistance at Jetts.  Tracey has been co-coaching sessions with the Suffolk County and Elite Groups.   

Haydn will be attending, along with Becky and Amee, the Beginners’ Umpiring Course on the 10 March.  Also, Haydn, Alice and Jordan are signed up for the Level 1 Coaching course in May 2012.

We have to say thank you to all our volunteers who support our club – Suzanne, Haydn, Jordan, Mary, Alice, Connie and Tracey V.  We are sure that Amee and Becky, after their umpiring course, will be providing us with some umpiring during the summer in Zena’s League.  

If any one is interested in getting involved with the club, in any capacity please let us know.  

Thanks to you all for your continued to support for Jetts! 
Tracey and Mandy

